
Voting Method 

For a motion to pass, there must be a quorum of board members 

participating from which a majority of the quorum votes to approve the 

motion.  

In order to vote, a board member must be present, in person or by 

telephone, for the entire discussion of the action item. Though 

allowable, voting by telephone should be used sparingly. 

Votes shall be taken by voice or a show of hands.  All actions 

taken or motions passed or denied in board meetings shall be recorded.  

Any Board member may request a roll call vote as to any vote that is 

taken. 

Adoption of a new policy will not occur until there have been two 

readings of the policy occurring during two separate board meetings. A 

policy may be amended or repealed with unanimous consent of those 

members participating and constituting a quorum upon first reading or 

upon action of a majority of the board members participating and 

constituting a quorum after second reading. 
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